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Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees Recognize Three District Employees

Houston, Texas: At the November 8th Galena Park ISD Board of Trustees meeting, three GPISD 
employees were recognized for incentives earned in 2020 and 2021 through the CenterPoint 
Energy’s Schools Conserving Resources Program.

Zachary Fade, Director for Energy Management & Utility Service; Harold “Sonny” Fletcher, 
Senior Director for Facility Planning & Construction; and Charlie Miller, Director for 
Maintenance, each represented their respective departments for their combined efforts in 
efficient energy management

CenterPoint Energy’s SCORE program is offered to private and public schools in the CenterPoint 
Energy electric distribution service territory.  School districts receive technical and energy 
management assistance to help them make decisions about cost-effective investment in a facility.

A certificate was presented to each employee on behalf of the Board of Trustees and Dr. John 
Moore, Superintendent of Schools.
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Pictured (left to right): Dr. John Moore, CharlieMiller, Harold ‘Sonny’ Fletcher, 
Zachary Fade, Mr. Noe Esparza, and  CenterPoint Energy employees
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